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I object to section VI. relating to the proposed handling of byways AMES
11 and AMES 12.

In particular the proposal by Wiltshire Council to move the fate of
these culturally important roads to outside the DCO process appears an
attempt to subvert the process. If WC wish to consider these roads on
its own terms, it can do so at a later date. Although it will

undoubtedly will face strong opposition and legal challenge. Their
argument is in essence that these challenges are better dealt with
separately, however removing issues that are seriously contentious to
the public interest fatally undermines the DCO process.

With that in mind, I also lodge my objection to the closure, or
restriction of AMES 11 and AMES 12. These are culturally significant and
should continue to be enjoyed by the public at large.

Best regards,

Peter Jones





